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Memo 
 
To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators and Parish Secretaries 
From: Chantal LeFevre, Vice-Chancellor 
Date: May 20, 2024 
Re: Bulletin Announcement – Livestream of Ordination Events 2024  
 

 
Please feel free to include the following announcement in your parish bulletins: 
 
Livestream of Ordination Events 
 
The Diocese of Sacramento is delighted to announce the upcoming ordination of Bishop-elect Rey Bersabal 
as the diocese’s new auxiliary bishop. The interest in attending the Evening Prayer Service on May 30th and 
the Ordination Mass on May 31st has been tremendous. It’s a beautiful testament to the vibrancy of the 
Faith in our diocese as well as the love and affection the faithful have for Bishop-elect Rey Bersabal.  
 
Due to limited seating, the Prayer Service and Ordination Mass will be ticketed events. While we understand 
that this may be disappointing for some, we are excited to offer a livestream of the Prayer Service and 
Ordination, allowing everyone to participate in this special moment for our diocese. 
 
Further information, including the livestream link will be made available in the coming days. 
 
 
 


